
 

 

Hello Barracuda Families!!!!! 

Thank you for allowing me to care for you children this school year. It has been a pleasure 
getting to know all of the new faces. 

As we near the end of the school year, I would like to remind you that your child’s 
medication should be picked up from the clinic by May 25th .  School policy does not allow 
for medication to remain in the school over the summer.  It will be important for you to 
make arrangements to pick up your child’s medication since medications may not go 
home with the student.  Any medication left in the clinic after May 25th will be discarded. 

For your convenience, the clinic will be opening August 7th to accept your child’s 
medication and completed medication forms for the new school year.  

All Medical and Medication forms can be found on our website under clinic. 

If you have any questions, please contact the school clinic at 904-547-4422 

I look forward to serving your student again in the new school year until then, have a 
safe and healthy summer!   

Nurse Morgan 

 


